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June 20, 2024 

 

Senator Ben Allen 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Dear Senator Allen:  

The Pacific Palisades Community Council sends you our heartfelt congratulations on the 

birth of your daughter, Ena! 

We are thrilled for you and Melanie as your family grows and for Ezra who now has a 

beloved sibling at his side. We wish you all health and happiness and days full of wonder 

and joy ahead.  

Best, Maryam Zar  

President, and the board of the Pacific Palisades Community Council  
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